
 

               Summer School


Summer school is in session. Centric tutoring is available 
and we have one-on-one sessions with our office 
staff, please contact your researcher's mentor or team leader 
to schedule. Please make sure your researchers are on 
reaching their 0.25 credit this month and logging on to 
Centric five days a week. They should still be in contact 
with their mentor 3-5 times a week as well. If you have any 
questions, please reach out to your researcher's mentor or 
team leader.


                                                          -  Joy Jurado 

Words from the Interim Director   
- Stacy Long 


Welcome Back Parents and Students!!


We hope you have had an enjoyable and 
restful summer. We are excited to kick off 
the new school year! There has been a 
leadership change at WAY Michigan. Our 
previous director, James Middleditch, 
has moved on to a principal position at a 
school close to his home. James was a 
member of the WAY Program family for a 
number of years and his expertise and 
guidance will be sorely missed. 


We are currently enrolling for the 
2023-24 school year. We encourage you 
to share your WAY Michigan experiences 
with friends and family. Please follow our 
Facebook page for important 
information. Share our page so others 
can benefit from our personalized 
approach to education. Our 
website, waymichigan.net  has a wealth 
of  information. Our application can be 
found at way.schoolmint.net.  and our 
staff can answer any questions at 
313-638-2716.


I look forward to working with you and 
having an amazing year


http://waymichigan.net/
http://way.schoolmint.net/


 

WAY Students                               College & Career Corner



What an amazing summer so far! We are planning some 
great events for the start of the new school year. In 
person and Virtual College Tours, Financial Aid Nights, 
and Xello Drop in Sessions, just to name a few. In the 
fall Juniors and Seniors will be meeting with me 
individually to start planning for after they graduate. 
Please keep an eye out for announcements and emails 
with updates. For any questions or concerns, please 
email me at jackee.smith@wayprogram.net.

                                                      - Jackee’ Smith

              WAY Parents


Hello, Parents and Guardians! 

We are officially back in the office and ready to make 
this school year amazing! The parent meetings will start 
back up in August and the dates and times are as 
follows: August 1st, Tuesday, 7pm and August. 15th, 
Tuesday, 7pm. I will be sending out an email with that 
information and the zoom link. We will again be hosting 
monthly parent meetings and also sending out a 
monthly parent newsletter in collaboration with our SEL 
(social-emotional learning) counselor. If you have any 
questions, please don't hesitate to contact 
me: kimberly.iorillo@wayprogram.net

                                                                 - Kim Iorillo 

I hope everyone has been 
enjoying their summer! If your researcher 
needs any help, know I am here to help with 
any questions they might have. I can 
schedule 30 - 60 minute one on one sessions 
depending on what your researcher needs. I 
am available Monday- Friday 9am-3pm your 
researcher can message me directly 
in Centric or my email is  
estefania.avina@wayprogram.net and my 
phone number is (734)743-1669. I am 
looking forward to hearing from you. 

                                     - Estefania Avina
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